
From: School Travel Planning  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 10:35 AM 
To: Pimentel, Danny <Danny.Pimentel@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: School Streets Project Update 
 
The School Streets project is moving forward with it’s planning and school selection. 
Currently we are looking at Earl Kitchener, Strathcona, Queen Victoria, St. Marguerite 
d’Youville, and St. Martin of Tours as possibilities.  
 
Our team is actively coordinating with the councilors from those wards and developing a 
strategy for implementation. While COVID may present a roadblock to implementation, 
we are moving forward with planning for a Spring launch of the pilot. 
 
 
School Travel Planning Coordinator 
 
 
 


